
Notice is hereby given of a Joint Public Hearing to be held before the City Council and 
the Planning and Zoning Commission of the City of Hedwig Village, Texas, on 
Thursday, October 18, 2018 at 6:00 p.m., at the City of Hedwig Village City Hall, 955 
Piney Point Road, Hedwig Village, Texas, regarding the following proposed ordinance: 
 

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF HEDWIG 
VILLAGE, TEXAS, APPROVING A PLANNED UNIT DEVELOPMENT TO 
CONSTRUCT A COMMERCIAL DEVELOPMENT CONSISTING OF TWO 
OFFICE BUILDINGS AND A PARKING GARAGE, TO BE LOCATED ON A 9.72 
ACRE SITE LOCATED ON THE 9655 KATY FREEWAY, HEDWIG VILLAGE, 
TEXAS, IN THE BUSINESS DISTRICT B-3 IN THE CITY OF HEDWIG 
VILLAGE.  

 

All persons desiring to be heard will be afforded the opportunity to do so.  Related 
materials may be reviewed at City Hall during regular business hours or can be 
requested by contacting the City Secretary at Kjohnson@hedwigtx.gov or 713-465-
6009.  
 


